
If you have already paid for this terms Lego Club, 

just a reminder that the first session for KS1 is   

Monday 12th June and the first session for KS2 is 

Wednesday 14th June.  

Don’t forget we have our New Year R Parent    
Welcome Meetings on Thursday 15th June from 
9:10am to 9:55am or from 5:15pm to 6pm.        
This will give you the opportunity to meet the 
Headteacher, Early Years Leader and some more of 
the Early Years Staff.  During the meeting, you will 
receive key information about our school policy 
and procedures and learn more about how your 
child will spend their time with us. 

At the end of this term we will be saying a fond farewell 

to Mrs Workman, who is moving on to an exciting new       

opportunity at a special education setting.  

Miss Harvey will be taking over the role of EYFS Lead 

from September.  

We wish Mrs Workman the very best of luck in her new 

role and thank her for the fantastic work she has done in 

Year R this year.   We will all miss her so much! 

Our focus for the whole school behaviour tokens 

this half term is kindness.  We have informed the 

children that we would like this to be in relation 

to being polite to others, for example: 

 Responding when someone greets you 

 Polite language 

 Positive body language 

 Stopping to allow others past if crossing 
paths. 

Each class will work towards a reward, if they hit 
the target of 120 tokens this term.  

Portals to the Past - Year 6 Educational Visit - Monday 19th June 

Lepe Beach - Year 3 Educational Trip - Tuesday 4th July 

Music Lessons for new academic year 23-24 - Year 1 

Music Lessons for new academic year 23-24 - Year 2 

Music Lessons for new academic year 23-24 - Year 3 

Music Lessons for new academic year 23-24 - Year 4 

Music Lessons for new academic year 23-24 - Year 5 

We are pleased to confirm that we are working 

towards taking on Rainbow Pre-school and       

becoming Wordsworth Primary and Nursery 

School from September.  If you are looking for a 

nursery space for your child in September, please 

contact Rainbow Pre-school. 

Tel: 02380 701601  

Monday—Friday 08:30—4pm 
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The deadline for placing class photo orders 

through Frasers is  Friday 16th June.  This is to 

enable them to be able to get the orders out   

before the end of term. 

Solent Shanty Sing 
Mrs Thompsett has uploaded some videos so that the      

children taking part in the Solent Shanty Sing events can 

practice at home.  The children taking part have been given 

a set of song words today and these all need to be learned 

off by heart ready for the first week back after half term.   If 

the paper version has been misplaced, then you can     

download an electronic version by clicking here. 

The link to the videos are below: 

https://youtu.be/ZFa8E0KJnUU - Woolston Ferry 

https://youtu.be/ize81HG0hoo - When I grow up 

https://youtu.be/UruDDGHb12k - Throw out the Lifeline 

https://youtu.be/YvfBhjkrslA - The Ocean is Blue 

https://youtu.be/nzgfK9dyuws - The Curse of Stokes Bay 

Reminder that Monday 12th June, will be the first day of the 

Home Farm Residential for the Week 2 group of children.  

Please ensure the children are on time into school with all 

their belongings and packed lunch for the first day, unless 

you selected you wanted one provided. 

Concerts for children who learn instruments in school   

Thursday 6th July  - for instrument learners in Y2, Y3 

and Y4 (Violin, Viola, Cello, Woodwind and Brass) at 

1.45pm in the School Hall. 

Concerts for children who learn instruments in school   

Thursday 13th July  - for instrument learners in Y5 and 

Y6 (Violin, Viola, Cello, Woodwind and Brass) and school 

orchestra at 1.45pm in the School Hall.  

Minstead Kit List 

Minstead Child Information Form 

A reminder that the balance for Minstead is due today 

(Friday 9th June).  Please could you ensure you pay this 

via your child's MCAS account.  As you have already 

made a deposit payment, you will have to go to          

Outstanding Payments in order to pay any more money 

towards it.    If you need assistance with your MCAS     

account, please do let the school office know.   

Hot Weather 

As the weather is getting warmer, please can you 

make sure your child has sunscreen applied and 

comes to school with their water bottle and a hat.  

We will continue to monitor the situation in school 

to ensure our children stay safe. 
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Please remember to put your child's name on all 
their belongings, including lunch boxes and water 
bottles.  We already have lost clothing. Lost       
property will be out each day but from now on all 
un-named items will be disposed of on a Friday. 

 

 

Forwarding a message  

from Melanie Jackson: 

Hello all, 

As you know Hardmoor EYC and Nursery is the 

only SCC maintained Nursery with baby spaces.  

From September 2023, we will be offering Term 

Time only baby spaces from 3 months upwards at 

£63.50 a day, with 8am - 6pm timings.  We are the 

lowest price in the City with what we believe to be 

the best facilities!   

From Monday 12th June, in preparation for the Year R   

children moving up to Year 1 in September, we would like 

to start promoting independence by asking the parents of 

our Year R children to please see them into the school gate 

and allow our staff to take them into their classes.  Thank 

you to those that do this already. 


